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MINUTES OF A WORK SESSION OF 

THE CLARKSVILLE TOWN COUNCIL 
 HELD ON APRIL 6, 2009 

 
A work session of the Clarksville Town Council was called to order on the 6th day of 

April 2009, at 7:55 P.M. in the executive conference room of the Clarksville Municipal Center 
Administration Building by Council President Gregory Isgrigg. 
 
 Council members present:  Gregory Isgrigg, Paul Kraft, David Fisher, Raymond Richert, 
Donald Tetley, Vicki Appleby and Bob Popp. Council members absent:  None.  Also present at 
the meeting: Town Attorney Chris Sturgeon, Administrative Assistant Trish Fraser, Clerk-
Treasurer Gary Hall, and Natalie McLochlin. 
 
 Dr. Kim Knott, Orrie Bender, Nancy Kraft, and John Gilkey all representing Clarksville 
Sister Cities came before the Council requesting that the Town of Clarksville consider giving 
Clarksville Sister Cities a three year commitment of a minimum donation of $5,000.00, but not 
to exceed $10,000.00 a year.  Each of the representatives spoke to the Council explaining what 
Clarksville Sister Cities has brought to the Town of Clarksville and what is has done for the 
students of Clarksville and what a wonderful opportunity it has been.   
 
 Council member Popp suggested that Clarksville Sister Cities come up with a written 
plan to show how their revenues would be used.  The Council also said they would talk to the 
Clerk-Treasurer’s office for funding.     
 

There being no further business to come before the council at this time the work session 
was duly adjourned at 8:19 P.M. 
 
Minutes prepared by the Clerk-Treasurer of the 
Town of Clarksville, Indiana 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Gary P. Hall, Clerk-Treasurer 
of the Town of Clarksville, IN 
 
 

Minutes approved by the Clarksville Town Council 
on the __________________ day of 
___________________________, 20____. 
 
 
__________________________________ 

  Gregory L. Isgrigg, President 
  Clarksville Town Council 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


